
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

December 18, 2012

       Meeting called to Order at 7:10 pm

       Members Present: Ron Barron,  Ed Meaney, Holly Ridge, Bryan Berry, Matthew Leighton, Erik Ringuette, 
Kevin Parrish, Robert Bodendorf, George Umbrianna, Jim Frazier, Kendra Tansey, Mike Ferrini, 

       Secretary’s Report:  (Ed)
• Reading of the minutes of the November 13th, 2012 BoD meeting (Posted)  No quorum.
• Reading of the minutes of the December 7nd, 2012 General Meeting Minutes. (Posted)  No quorum.

       Treasurer’s Report: (George)
• Updates

Registrar’s Report: ( Matthew)
• Spring Travel registration closed 12/15, 257 players registered, 141 unregistered.
• Uniform order going in for the registered players.
• U8 open 11/1 – 2/17, 25 registered, 75 still unregistered
• Spring Instructional registration opens 1/31/13 – need a coordinator.

        Fundraising: (Holly)  
• Thank You!!

        Website: (Ed & Holly)
• updating program info for 2013.

        South Shore Soccer: (Matthew)
• No meeting this month

       Fall 2012: (George, Todd)
• Scott Walker Award – Given out at the December General Meeting.  Girls – Lauren Dion.  Boys – Sean 

Meaney and Jeffrey Bodendorf. Carol Daiker Howe was able to attend and give the awards.

        2013 BOD:
• New Board elected.  Missie Pearce, Bryan Berry, Kevin Parrish, Kendra Tansey, and Shawn Masefield 

are new BoD members for 2013.

        Fields: (Rob)
• Update
• Waiting until January for the winter service.
• Water shut off the water for the winter. 

      
       Spring Travel: (Ron)

• U14G4 team has gotten some new players, will be playing in Spring.
• U14B3 team does not have enough players for outdoors, Stoughton has offered to add to their team.
• U8 Meetings, planning to return to EB for Spring games.  Planning to re-evaluate divisions after 3 

games.

        New Business: 
• Soccer House Plowing.  

        Old Business:
• Thanks to David Holmberg, Bobby Fratalia, Holly Ridge, Dick Sproules, Matthew Leighton, and Scott 

Sherrick.

Motion to adjourn by Matthew Leighton, 2nd  by Todd Davis,  meeting ends at  8:05 pm 

                                                        



Next BYSA General Meeting January 4th, 2012, 7:00pm
Next BYSA BOD Meeting January 15th,2012 7:00pm

 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Ed Meaney – Recording Secretary


